From: Adrienne McManus

To: Olivia Dickson
Subject: Re: Limited notification of resource consent RM2893- Coombe Hay Lane, Toko Mouth
Date: Saturday, 18 November 2023 1:14:28 pm

Caution: This message originated from outside CDC, DO NOT click links, open attachments, or follow
instructions without validating your trust in the sender first. If unsure, please contact IT.

Kia ora

Thanks for email.

I have no objections to resource consent. We have a fence that limits the dust and
dirt that comes from the road caused by added traffic, trucks etc, while people are
building homes. | wish them all the best, the view up at Coombe Hay Lane is
spectacular.

Nga mihi
Adrienne McManus

From: Olivia Dickson <OQlivia.Dickson@cluthadc.govt.nz>

Sent: Monday, November 6, 2023 5:30 PM

To: adriennekerei@gmail.com <adriennekerei@gmail.com>

Subject: Limited notification of resource consent RM2893- Coombe Hay Lane, Toko Mouth

Good afternoon,

Please see attached letter regarding the Limited notification of resource consent RM2893-
Coombe Hay Lane, Toko Mouth.

Kind regards,

Olivia Dickson

Planning and Regulatory Services Support Officer
Clutha District Council

1 Rosebank Terrace, P O Box 25, Balclutha 9240

P:(03) 419 0200 |Free: 0800 801 350 |DD: 03 262 2149
Email: Olivia.Dickson@cluthadc.govt.nz

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for
use by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby
notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this
information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.
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